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From: Ben Yu [benyu2004@yahoo.com] " @ \ 0{0% 3%
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2009 11:24 AM \' '

To: Leipski, Tina (UTC); Benjamin Yu —
Subject: UBI 602-895-886 —T€ Oq O’} (0 b
Dear Tina, '

We regretfully decided to cease our operation and dissolve our business, due to sluggish market demand
(particularly swine flu for oversea travlers) and high operational cost, effective immediately. Please advise what
action we need to take to surrender our license and close the business. '

Thank you,

Sincerely yours,

Ben Yu

--- On Fri, 3/13/09, Leipski, Tina (UTC) <ILeipski@utc.wa.gov> wrote:

From: Leipski, Tina (UTC) <TLeipski@utc.wa.gov>
Subject: RE: CVSA decal&insurance

To: "Ben Yu" <benyu2004@yahoo.com>

Date: Friday, March 13, 2009, 2:30 PM

Hi Ben,

I am currently processing your application but it looks like the Form E

that was submitted is for our electronic insurance filings database. Do

you happen to have the phone number of the agent that produced your Form
E? Ineed some clarification since they usually aren't completed and

then mailed in.

Also, your Certificate of Liability reads the limits of liability are
1500/1500/1500. We had previously discussed this and it's not
acceptable since we need the complete 1.5 million. It also listed the
Department of Licensing as the Certificate Holder. The Utilities and
Transportation Commission would need to be listed in order for us to
accept it. '

We can't set up an inspection until we have the proper insurance on -
file.

Sincerely,

Tina Leipski



